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Ginger…
 
I just saw the announcement about you leaving. It has been a pleasure working with you. You have done a wonde
educating and defining who the Records Advocate is and how the role can assist both the requester and the gove
body to resolve issues. In our recent training, you made the information relatable to the work we do. The Legal
Information Officers were appreciative of the time you took to come speak with us and valued the information you
shared.
 
I want to personally thank you for how you managed mediation on issues that were brought to your attention. I
appreciated your willingness to listen and learn about our processes and work environment. Your support of us wo
with requesters directly to resolve their concerns  was invaluable to assist us in continuing to develop good workin
relationships with requesters.
 
I wish you all the success you deserve on your future endeavors.
 
All my best,
 

Michelle Whitney Dodson
Records Officer
Office: 503.945.0935
www.oregon.gov/DOC

“The mission of the Oregon Department of Corrections is to
promote public safety by holding offenders accountable for their
actions and reducing the risk of future criminal behavior.”
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